Ofsted - The Big Listen —we want to hear your views!

The National Centre for Social Research (NatCen) is carrying out a short survey on behalf of
Ofsted. We want to hear from parents/carers of children who are under 18 years old. It
should only take around 10 minutes to complete. We are interested in views of Ofsted,
including Ofsted’s inspection, regulation and reporting practices. We really want to hear from
a wide range of parents and carers, even if you don’t have strong opinions about Ofsted, or
haven’t had much experience of Ofsted.

Please click on the following link to find out more or take part in the survey:

survey.natcen.ac.uk/TheBigListen

You can look at our Taking Part webpage for more information about the research, and

our Privacy Notice for what will happen to any information you give. Links to these webpages
are also included in the survey.
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